
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME BACK 

All the team at Bridestowe would like to extend a huge welcome back to school after the summer break. 

Returning to school after a holiday can be an anxious time, especially as there have been some changes over the 

break. However, we would like to reassure you that it has been a fantastic week in school. We have seen so many 

smiling and happy children, playing and working beautifully together. Visitors have commented on, ‘’the lovely 

positive attitude and vibes around the school.’’  

Children have been having fun and getting to know the new adults and routines in their classes. We would like to 

introduce you to our new team members; Mrs Dixon (HLTA), Mrs Ogborne (HLTA cover teacher), Mrs Pickett-Jones 

(SENDCo) and Mrs Duthaler (Administrator). I am sure you will join us in making them feel very welcome when you 

see them around school.  

This week the whole school have read, The Dot by Peter H Reynolds. This is a story about a little girl called Vashti, 

who was upset that she couldn’t draw. Her teacher believed in her though and motivated her to achieve. Vashti 

became a great artist that went on to inspire others. The children discussed this and then created stunning artwork. 

To remind everyone that perseverance and dedication is a key aspect to learning this art will make a collaborative 

display. The staff at Bridestowe believe every child can achieve and we want them to become ambitious learners and 

flourish. Education is a partnership between pupils, parents/carers, staff and the wider community and we are 

excited to be working with you this new academic year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artwork inspired by, ‘The Dot’.  
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The Owlets have been busy exploring their new learning environment. It is fantastic to see them so happy and 

confident in these early days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tawny Owls have settled well into their new routines. They are lucky to have this outside learning area to enjoy 

and spend with friends. The continuous provision allows them to access learning in a play-based manner which is 

crucial at this age to ensure social skills are well developed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Snowy Owls have settled really well this week, working as a team and building relationships. It has been a 

pleasure to watch them work effectively together and engage in meaningful discussions around our topics. During 

the collaborative art work, they also explored one another's qualities and felt proud when they heard what their 

classmates had to say about them. The Snowy Owls also began using Roman Numerals and sang a song to help them 

learn.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Barn Owls have had brilliant discussions around our school ethos. They have created rules around how we can 

achieve this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIMINGS OF THE DAY 

Thank you for the prompt attendance this week. A reminder that gates will NOT be open until 08:40 as this is vital 

preparation time for the class teachers. Please be aware that both the front and back gates will be opened by a 

member of staff at this time and children will be welcomed onto the premises. Children are going straight into their 

classes ready for registration at 08:45. The teachers on the gates will need to be back to complete this task so a 

reminder that the discussions at this time need to be brief. If you would like to speak to a member of staff for longer 

then please book an appointment by emailing or calling the office.  

At the end of the day the back gate will be opened at 15:25 ready for collection at the end of the school day. The 

Barn Owls teacher will open the front gate at 15:30 and remain here until 15:40 when both gates will be locked due 

to other staff commitments, such as meetings and afterschool clubs. If you would like to collect your Barn Owls child 

from the front gate, or once you have collected your child from the top playground (all other classes will be 

dismissed here), if you wish, you can leave via this gate to avoid walking down the road with no pavement. 

 

 



THANK YOU TO FOBS 

The Tawny Owls have enjoyed working on their Sophie Says…let’s play booklets this week. This resource was kindly 

donated by FOBS as part of the KS1 PSHE curriculum. The booklets had colouring, puzzles and activities for small 

children with BIG dreams and encouraged positive mindsets such as, it’s ok not to be ok.  

HOMEWORK  

Next week you will be receiving your child’s timetable, overview and homework for the Autumn Term. As we have 

said, education is a partnership, and we ask for you to read with your child at least 5 times per week – please record 

this in their reading record. We have introduced weekly maths homework to build your child’s fluency in this area. 

These activities are linked to the work that they are doing in class. We also continue to have homework related to 

foundation curriculum subjects, the children will have the opportunity to share this with their peers and yourselves. 

As always, thank you for your support in home learning.  

CERTIFICATES  

All children at Bridestowe for showing great respect and ambition in their behaviour and attitude to learning.  

CLUBS 
Afterschool clubs for this half term will be as follows - 
 
Monday – No Club 
Tuesday – Cheerleading with Miss Spooncer 
Wednesday – Drama with Mrs Dewsbery (year 4-6) 
Thursday – Dance with Jess Squire Dance – Starting 21st September. 
Friday – Rugby with Tallan 
 
Please book clubs via School Gateway.  Places are limited.  If you are unable to book a club, please let Mrs Duthaler 
know and we will add your child’s name to a waiting list.  Those children who do not get spaces this half term will be 
offered a space next half term. 
 
If you do require additional afterschool care, Treetops in Bridestowe are able to collect children by arrangement with 
them.  More information can be found at After School Club: Treetops Preschool & Extended Schools, Childcare 
Bridestowe, Devon (treetopschildcare.co.uk) 
 
LUNCHES 
Meals must be booked by midnight every Thursday for the full commencing week.  
The School Gateway system will allow you to book a meal after the deadline, please be aware that if you order after 
the deadline a meal will not be ordered. 
Parents will need to provide a packed lunch if they have not pre-ordered a lunch before the deadline. 
Due to some issues with the school gateway system this week we have extended the deadline for next week.  Please 
ensue all meals are booked by 9am on Monday. 
 
ADMIN  

Mrs Duthaler will be in the school office on Monday, Wednesday and Friday afternoons and all day Tuesdays and 

Thursdays.  She can be contacted at any time via email admin@bridestoweprimary.org.uk or by calling the school 

office on 01837861361.  If Mrs Duthaler is unable to take your call, it will be diverted to the ICE team who are able to 

pass on a message.   

 

ATTENDANCE  

This week whole school attendance is 99.65% 
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Time to Talk 

As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly 

question and picture for you to discuss as a family:- 

    

 

 

Our whole school ‘Word of the Week’ for next week is Respect. 

 

 

 

The RNLI have announced that they are reducing 

patrols at beaches from this weekend as their peak 

season ends. 

How can you keep yourself safe while enjoying 

time at the beach with your family? 

 

 

 



 


